
From: Nirav Shah <nshah@socialfinanceus.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/9/2013 3:59:36 PM
Subject: Scheduling a Call

Christian,

Hope you are doing well and enjoyed your vacation. We have been working to schedule a call with 
you, John Supra and Tony Keck and have had trouble nailing down a time. I wanted to reach out to 
you personally to see if we can get something on the books next week. We would love the 
opportunity to share an update with you and your team on our work in SIB space and how it may 
relate to South Carolina's effort to launch a SIB. Please let me know if there is an opening that would 
work. 

Best,
Nirav


-- 

Nirav Shah
Director | Social Finance, Inc.  
W: 617.939.9900 x 23 | C: 202.615.8988
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